Hi everyone!! 11/10/2009

First off, the progressive dinner went EXTREMELY well this past weekend. We had a great
turnout and we can't wait until the next one!

A few things | need from everyone....

1) This Friday, the 13th, is game night at Dr. Briihl and Dr. Waz's house. | need to know BY
TOMORROW (11-11) before the end of the day if you will be attending. Since we just did the
progressive dinner, | know a lot of people will be unable to make it. It will start at 6 pm, so if
you know 100% that you will be attending, EMAIL ME BACK ASAP and then | will let you know
the final plan. If not enough people are interested in going, we will postpone until next
semester!

2) It's almost Thanksgiving time! The psych club will be doing a Thanksgiving dinner/lunch on
TUESDAY November 24th. We will set up food around 12 and it will go until the end of the day,
so please stop by. Also, PLEASE BRING FOOD TO SHARE. There is a sign up sheet at the front
desk and also on the psych club board. We will be posting signs around the building to remind
everyone.

3) T-shirt orders are being placed this week so they will be here soon!!!

That is pretty much it! Enjoy the rest of your week and PLEASE email me back about game
night!



